
We adamantly oppose the reduction of the set back rule.
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I am writing in OPPOSITION to the proposed solar module set-back changes in 4906- 
09

The property owners bordering these solar plants should have more protection. A 
reduction in set backs would limit the properties potential, reduce it’s value, and there 
would be potential for even more complications for the bordering property owners.

The current set back from a non-residential, non participating parcel boundary is 150 
feet. The proposed change cuts that distance by 2/3 to just 50 feet. This is totally 
unacceptable.

To put it right up against the property line of the non participating parcels is totally 
unfair. The non participating parcels have use to the property owners in the future, 
and do not deserve to have the set backs decreased. It would limit the use of the 
property in the future. It would could cause more run off, chemicals, NOISE, located 
by a woods harmful to the wildlife living there, and a host of other problems.

Christi Skidmore
400 Lake Ave
West Mansfield, OH 43358
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